
Leon Daisy, 2xx Chatsworth Street North had the following comments:  He has lived in the 

neighborhood for 37 years.  They thought the neighborhood was cleaned up.  He doesn’t see a 

reason why there can’t be new opportunities coming to the neighborhood.  In addition, he would 

like the club to allow neighbors to have some insight on what they are planning to do. 

 

 


